
Dear David Cameron Families, 
 
As we head into the end of November, please find below some important items and events 
planned over the next few weeks.  Please note that some of these items may also be found 
on the David Cameron Webpage, so check it out!  The website address is below: 
 
http://davidcameron.web.sd62.bc.ca 

 
Masks 
 
This is a friendly reminder to please send your child to 
school with a mask each day and to send an extra mask in 
their backpack in case the one they are wearing becomes 
soiled or lost. 
 

 
Report Card Window Dates 
 
This year’s report card window runs from November 1st to December 10th.  Your child may 
receive their report card any time during these dates.  Please note that siblings may receive 
their report cards at different times due to being in different classes.  The final date that 
report cards may be coming home to parents for Term 1 will be December 10th. 
 
Lost and Found Clothing 
 
We have been accumulating a large amount of Lost and Found this year.  If your child is 
missing a piece of clothing, please email Mrs. Tonnesen stonnesen@sd62.bc.ca and let her 
know what the article of clothing looks like.  We will try and match the items with their 
owners.  We will also be hanging out the clothing during a nice day before Winter Break so 
that students and parents may have a look for any lost clothing.  Any clothing remaining 
over Winter Break will be donated to Big Brothers of Victoria.  Thank you for your 
attention to this matter. 
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School Spirit Days 
 
This Friday we are having our first School Spirit Day.  The theme is Wear You David 
Cameron School Colors or David Cameron Spirit Wear…aka Hoodies, hats and t-shirts!  If 
you have already planned to dress up with a friend or friends for Twin Day, please feel free to 
do that, too. 

Please find a list of future Spirit Days and dates for your information and planning: 
 
December 17, 2021 Pajama Day 
January 28, 2022 Book Character Day 
February 25, 2022 Pink Shirt Day 
March 18, 2022 Hat Day 
April 29, 2022 Super Hero Day 
May 27, 2022 Tacky Tourist Day 
June 10, 2022 Jersey Day 

12 Days of Christmas Food Drive 
 
This year’s 12 Days of Christmas Food Drive will 
begin on November 29th and will run until December 
14th.  I have included the poster of items that we are 
asking families to donate, if they are able.  The 
Goldstream Food Bank will be picking up our 
collection of food on December 15th.  Thank you in 
advance for your generous donations of food to this 
important Food Drive. 

 

 

 

 



Winter Celebration of Music 
 
This year our Winter Celebration of Music will be videoed and hopefully shared with 
families.  We will be sending home a permission slip seeking permission to video your 
child(ren) for this event.  
 
Watch your email for updates on what colors to wear to school for the videoing of the 
songs.  Thank you to Mr. Borland and Ms. Spencer for planning our Winter Celebration of 
Music.  More information will come in the next week or so. 
 

PAC Hot Food Days 
 
The next PAC Hot Food is Subway Lunch on November 25th. 
 
Instructions on how to register for your hot lunch account can be found at 
dcpac.hotlunches.ca  Even if you had an account last year, you need to register at the 
beginning of each school year.  The access code is eagles (all lower-case letters). 
 

If finances are a barrier to your child(ren)’s participation in the popcorn recess or hot 
lunch program, please speak in confidence to Mrs. Tonnesen. 
 

If you have any problems with the system or have any questions about the Hot Lunch 
program, please send an email to Jennifer at hotlunchdcpac@gmail.com 
 
Jennifer Pesklevits 
David Cameron PAC Hot Lunch Coordinator 

Some Important Dates to Remember 
 
 
November 25, 2021  PAC Hot Food Subway Lunch (Thursday Only For This Date) 
November 26, 2021  Spirit Day Wear Your DC School Color Day and Twin Day 
November 29, 2021  12 Days of Christmas Food Drive Begins 
December 3, 2021  Popcorn Day 
December 10, 2021  Report Card Window Ends (Final Day for Report Cards to be  
                                                       Sent Home to Parents) 
December 14, 2021  12 Days of Christmas Food Drive Ends  
December 17, 2021  PAC Hot Food Boston Pizza Lunch 
December 17, 2021  Pajama Day Spirit Day 
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